
P E D R O  S A N C H E Z
R E P O R T

Hello dear Brothers in Christ. We are almost finishing the year
2023 and God continues to bless us as always!

This year we have made 3 visits to Uruguay and, if God

allows us, we want to continue next year. A few months

ago the church of Christ in Uruguay invited our

Evangelist in Los Nogales, Raul Diaz, to carry out an

Evangelistic campaign, then Raul went again, with Daniel

Albarran, who is another Evangelist fellow of La Villa

Church of Christ. For the third trip they invited to me

for helping them in their biblical organization with the

future elders of the church. It is practically a new

church with 12 old follow church members who stayed,

the other fellows are all foreigners. The church in total

is composed of 60 members, They have their own

Evangelist, Manuel Herrera, and the church will send

him to Chile for his training and biblical preparation.

Julio Cedeño is an Elder in the Church of

Christ in North West Houston. He traveled

with his eldest son, Julio David Cedeño. They

came to Chile for 6 days. A study was done

with the entire church, marriage classes,

national men’s conference and the last

national whorship of this year, where all

congregations meet togheter in a one big

Sunday communion. He also went to the

church of Christ in Antofagasta foe 2 days.

This visit was a great blessing for all of us!

May our God continue to greatly bless Julio

and his son, who are great servants of our

Lord Jesus Christ.
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MINISTRY OF YOUTH

The youth leaders are made up of

4 marriages: Ramon and Marian,

David and Camila, Giovany and

Catalina and Klender and Yurbelis.

They asked me to teach the book

of Proverbs for the whole year

2024 and starting this month of

December. We meet every

Saturday morning at the church,

we share a breakfast, then the

biblical studies comes and we end

with activities. Thanks to God our

young people have been quite

motivated and active with this

study!

BAPTISMS

In this month of November there have been 3 baptisms for the

glory of our God!

Thank you for all your prayers, dear friends. God bless you, a
big hug!

Pedro Sanchez.


